
SB 2137 

Please support 

 

I am writing to ask you to please support SB 2137.  My sons hunt our private land in unit 2J2 near 
Steele and I am concerned that the North Dakota Game and Fish will be taking away our ability to 
utilize feed to hunt.  The simple fact that we can currently feed but hunting over that feed spreads 
CWD and is illegal, just doesn’t make sense.  Please protect our property rights and vote for SB 
2137 in its current form. 

Cynthia Schlosser 

 


